
 

 

 

 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY 

FEBRUARY 2024 
February is one of my favorite months simply because I LOVE all of the 
LOVE that is shared. (Even though we should show it all year round, 
not just in February!) 

We will be celebrating Valentines Day with our sweethearts on 
Valentines Day. We will be decorating mailboxes for the valentines at 
school so you do not need to worry about making one at home. Our 
room counts are as followed- 

Infants-15   Young Toddler-16  Older Toddler- 16  Preschool-25 

Speaking of treats and well foods in general, I have sent several 
reminders, messages, emails, texts, memos, and everything in 
between, we can NOT have anything being brought in that contains 
peanut butter. We have two SEVERE peanut allergies in the center. I can 
not stress enough how important it is to please do not pack anything 
that contains peanuts or peanut butter. I know it is yummy, but I 
LOVE our friends more than peanut butter. Please address ASAP! Thank 
you!! 

Just a reminder the $50.00 annual fee per family is due by February 
1st! If you pay via Brightwheel, please pay this fee by cash or check. 

Bittersweet news our Miss Kate will be leaving us to start a new 
chapter in her life by nannying her niece and nephew. We sure are 



going to miss her, but are excited that she will be a part of so many 
other firsts. 

Thank you in advance for participating in our annual Sarris Easter 
Candy Fundraiser. Orders and $$$$ are due on Valentines Day. Please 
let me know if you need another form!  

SCHOOL AGE PARENTS-Peters NO SCHOOL 2/16  Canon Mac early 
dismissal 2/16 

Lastly, just a reminder, SUNSHINE KIDS WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, 
FEBRUARY 19, 2024 FOR STAFF DEVELOPMENT.  We will reopen on Tuesday, 
2/20 at 6:45am.  

I hope each and every one of you have a LOVELY month of February!!!! 

 

 

 


